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Comments: I have concerns about the proposed Holland Lake expansion related to the size of the expansion, the

foot print in leaves at the site, the impact on crowding at the lake, the  impact on public camping and lake use.

Affordability for the general public is also a issue as resorts are built in traditional local public use sites and the

average citizen is priced out of once was a family affordable outdoor experience shared by generations of

Montanans. I am concerned about future plans of POWDR for the site as they get their foot hold on the lake and

use their ski resort experience to expand the operation. 

Water quality is a concern as they increase sewage and waste water capacity in this special and fragile

ecosystem. Please consider the impact this sale will have. It would be better to have no lodge then to have this

proposal go forward. Once it is done you can't go back to the way it was. Thank you for the opportunity to share

my opinion. Tammy Powers


